Congratulation for 40" Anniversary

On the occasion of the 40" Anniversary of the Polymer Society of Korea (PSK), | would
like to extend, on behalf of Polymer Division of Chinese Chemical Society (PDCCS), and
in my own name, congratulations on the impressive growth of PSK in the past four
decades since 1976.

Prof. Qifeng Zhou

The contributions made by PSK in academic and industrial fields in Korea are
monumental. We believe PSK will continue to take a leading role in the above fields and
greatly benefit the development of Korean society in general as well. Also, PSK has been
actively involved in international cooperations with many foreign polymer societies
including PDCCS. The society is playing a key role in the Federation of Asian Polymer
Societies (FAPS).

We wish the Polymer Society of Korea a persistent successful development in future.

Qifeng Zhou

President of PDCCS

Professor and formal President of Peking University
Vice-President of IUPAC
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